## **DPW COMMITTEE**

7-27-16

Members Present: Todd Talaski, Michelle Beltz, Clint Braun & Patricia Des Jardins Others Present: David Quinn and Jamie Learman

Meeting called to order at 9:00 a.m.

The committee interviewed the following employees for the DPW/Water/Sewer administrator job to replace David Quinn, who plans to retire in November:

9:00 a.m. John Tait 9:15 a.m. Troy Hartz 9:35 a.m. James Guster 9:50 a.m. Kyle Romzek

After the interviews were completed the committee discussed the candidates. They set the next meeting for August 8, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. to continue this hiring process.

Meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m.

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk

Todd Talaski, Chairperson